Central Florida Anthropological Meeting
June 17, 2019
Minutes


At approximately 7:01pm, Deborah Bauer called the meeting to order. Approximately 14 people were in attendance in the Community Room at the Winter Park Public Library in Winter Park, Florida. 

Bauer welcomed everyone to the meeting. She made the announcement that CFAS President, Katherine Navarro, would not be attending the evening’s meeting but sent her regrets.

After concluding the announcements, Bauer then introduced the evening’s featured speaker, Dr. Jon Endonino of Eastern Kentucky University. He gave a presentation entitled "An Update on the Mounds and Middens at the Tomokoa Archaeology Project.” Several individuals asked questions about the site. Dr. Endonino stated that the site at Tomoka has the oldest sand burial mounds in the US. They date to approximately 5600 years ago. Florida’s sand burial mounds came first, then came those along the Mississippi. The Tomoka Mounds are located in Ormond Beach, Florida and are currently closed to the public.

At the conclusion of Endonino’s presentation, Bauer thanked him for speaking with CFAS. She then made the announcement that CFAS was on summer break in the months of July and August 2020. During this time, CFAS officers planned to work on several projects including launching a new CFAS website. CFAS would kick of the 2019-2020 Guest Lecture Series in September 2019. Details would be announced soon.

CFAS officer Deborah Bauer was the only officer in attendance.

The meeting was then adjourned shortly after 8:15pm.

Respectfully submitted on September 11, 2019,
Deborah Bauer
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